January 7, 2015

The Portage Township Planning Commission January 7, 2015 meeting was called to order by

acting chairperson Ted Soldan at 7:03 PM. Present were Ted, Dean Latendresse, Bernie Carr,
Melanie Kuber Watkins, and Peggy Anderson. Guests Pat Coleman and Bruce Petersen were
also present.

The meeting over to Pat Coleman, so the commission could comment on the new WECS
proposed wording presented to the commission by Pat.

Pat agreed to present a clean copy of the zoning ordinance as is currently stands to the
commission. The commissioners are requested to read this final copy and send any comments
to Pat before January 21, 2015. This would be discussed at the next meeting, which would be
held February 4, 2015.

A motion was made to adjourn at 8:20 pm by Bernie, seconded by Peggy, and passed.

Respectfully submitted,

Ted Soldan, Secretary
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